
Hello Chai Hart and Honorable Members of the Board: 

 

Hello Chair Hart and Honorable Members of the Board. My name is Jesse Zargoza and I have lived in 

Santa Barbara county for 15 years over my lifetime. 

 

My great grandmother lived in the county from 1911 until her death in the early 2000s with generations 

on generations of relatives in the county. I attended school at Alice Shaw and Lakeview Jr. High as did 

my parents, but they went to Righetti  and St. Josephs for High School. I currently work in the county for 

a private funded company and over the past 2 and a half years have worked with over 30 local 

businesses here in the county. Some of these businesses I will not name as I abide by and respect 

privacy and my own morals. West Coast Farms have the highest standards and respect for employees 

and local support at every level. They are GREAT hearted people and care about humanity and business. 

 

I am calling to give my support to the applicant West Coast Farms today because: 

 

This applicant has followed every rule as it was intended by your board. 

 

They have designed a beautiful project that will enhance the property that the project sits on and the 

community as a whole. 

And it would be not only irrational but disgraceful to future farmers, scientist, architects, county 

universities, farm laborers to executives, engineers, lawyers, consultants, local government entities, land 

use companies, and more local businesses to deny a project that has meets all of the requirements that 

have been set by this boards cannabis ordinance.  

 

Please approve this project. God Bless. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jesse Zaragoza 

Chief Revenue Officer 

 

 

 



 

 

 


